



January 25, 2021

Pincher Creek Fundraising Chairman Pincher Creek Search & Rescue Box 1705 Pincher Creek, Alberta T0K 1W0

Dear Board Members:

Please be advised that Council for the Town of Pincher Creek and Council for the Municipal District of Pincher Creek #9 have both completed their 2021 budget deliberations. Each municipality approved a grant in the amount of \$10,965 for a total of \$21,930.

You can expect the operating grant to be forwarded to you in June 2021 from each municipality.

We appreciate the work that is done by the Pincher Creek Search and Rescue, for the benefit of our community. Best wishes for a good season of operation.

Yours truly,

Wendy D. Catonio, CPA. CGA

Director of Finance and Human Resources Town of Pincher Creek 962 St. John Ave. (Box 159)

Pincher Creek, AB T0K 1W0

Telephone: (403

(403) 627-3156 Ext. 224

Fax:

(403) 627-4784

Email:

finance@pinchercreek.ca